
SUBMISSION NO. 148

From:
To: ComMtteexJPLA..(REP.S)^
Subject; Insurane price rise.
Dates Sunday, 15 January 2012 7:57:37 PM

To whom it may concern,

As a first home buyer in 2009 my body corp was $3200 in total as of Sep 2011
it is $8000. $805/quarter is insurance making it a total of $3200 in insurance
for the year on a small 2bedroom unit. As a struggling single person this price
rise of 250% will make home ownership impossible and resale of my unit not
viable. PLEASE HELP!

Regards Hannah Brown.




